
Archibald First School Newsletter 
 

News 

A huge welcome back to a new school year at Archibald and we would like to give a special welcome  to 

all of our new families who are joining us. The staff  hope everyone had a fantastic summer break!  

Our new starters in Reception have been brilliant—they have come into school happy and have  already 

begun to make lots of new friends. The Early Years staff are VERY proud of them all.  

We are delighted to announce the safe arrival of baby Grace. Ms Lee and Grace are both 

home and doing well. We can’t wait to meet Grace! - congratulations to the whole family! 

Miss Bradley has become Mrs Jones 

after getting married over the sum-

mer; now all we have to do is remember to call her 

the correct name but even she keeps forgetting! 

Mrs Graham’s literacy group have had a very busy 

start to the term as they have been invited to partici-

pate in the Shakespeare Schools Festival 2015. This is 

a fantastic opportunity for them as they will be study-

ing and performing Romeo and Juliet to an audience 

at the Northern Stage in  November. 

 The children in Year 3 have now all been 

swimming for the first time and were fantastic. They walked safely and sensibly around to 

the pool and enjoyed their first dip in the water. Mrs Watson is already keeping 

her eyes peeled for next year’s swimming gala participants… 

All parents are invited to join Mrs Jones for a Digital Literacy evening on 

Wednesday 23rd September 6-7pm. Please remember this event is for adults 

only. We also have ‘Meet the Teachers’ on Monday 21st September 2.45-

3.30pm for Years 1 to 4 and from 3.15-3.45pm for Reception.  

We have lots of news to share with you, as always we keep the website up to date with news, class blogs, 

letters and key dates at http://www.archibaldfirstschool.org.uk   

Thank you! 

Can we say a huge thank you for all your support 

during our building work.  

We are nearly there and are 

looking forward to having our 

school hall and kitchen back in 

use. 

School Uniform  

We take great pride in our uniform. Thank you for your support with this and ensuring, as always, that 

your children are correctly dressed for school—they have all come back looking very smart with new 

uniform, hair cuts and shiny shoes! Shoes must be plain black (trainers are not to be worn for school). 

Reminders 

Dogs are not allowed on school premises, - even  

being carried. If you do walk them to school please 

ensure you leave them safely outside of the school 

premises but away from the gates 

as some of our    children can be 

apprehensive about   passing them 

on the way into / out of school. 


